
            

195-197 Sydney Road Fairlight  
S4.55- Design Certification and DA Consistency 

23/12/2020 
 
TO: Elizabeth MCCabe 
Senior Project manager 
Construction Assignments 
 

Dear Elizabeth 
 
The Sydney Design Collectives confirms that Section 4.55 is consistent with the Amended Landscape Plans' 
conditions and design intent. These conditions are described in Condition 17 of the DA Notice of 
Determination. 
 
The Sydney Design Collective has an ongoing role in this project as the nominated Landscape Architect. It 
will ensure the requirements are fulfilled and the high-quality landscape, planting and finishes outcome 
expected from Northern Beaches Council is maintained. 
 
We have high aspirations for this project and will be checking in on the conditions for consistency as the 
design and documentation develops. 
 
 

Regards 

 
 

David Duncan.  

Director/ Practitioner.  AILA  (Registered Landscape Architect) 

 
http://sydneydesigncollective.com/ 
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